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Catherine, 
Rec'd today at info. 

~ Thank you. 

Ann Rochford, 
Programme Officer 
Environmental Protection Agency, 
An Ghniomhaireacht urn Chaomhnil Comhshaoil, P.O. Box 3000, Johnstown Castle Estate, 
County Wexford. 
'Bosca Poist 3000, 
Eastdt Chaisledn Bhaile Shedin, 
Contae Loch Garman 

,T: +353 53 9160600 
IF: + 353 53 9160699 

,W: www.epa.ie 
E: info@epa.ie 

Locall: 1890 335599 

1 Original Message----- - - _ _ _  
From: Les Doyle [mailto:Les.Doyle@fingalcoco.ie] 
Sent: 22 May 2006 10:38 
'To: Web info mail 
Gubject: FW: re waste lic applcn WO222-01 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I refer to your letter of 28th Apri1,2006 regarding the above Waste Licence 
lApplication and in this connection should be obliged if you will refer to document 
,attachment for details of the Planning Officer's report in this matter. 

'Yours faithfully, 
Les doyle, 
Senior staff Officer, 
Planning Department. 

_ _ _ _ -  Original Message----- 
From: Myles Farrell 
Sent: 22 May 2006 10:07 
To: Les Doyle 
Subject: re waste lic applcn 

ccDocl.doc>> 
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Re : W0222- 01 
Coldwinters, Blakes Cross. 

;Waste licence application for Greenclean Waste Management at 

Further to your letter dated 28th April 2006, the following are general comments on the 
proposal. 

Having regard to the sites location - surrounded by land zoned for agri-business uses, the 
Planning Authority would be of the opinion that any expected negative impacts of the 
proposed operation ( and its increased intensity of use) on these land uses would be 
considered. These would include mitigation of impacts relating to noise, dust, and odour 
emissions, and also the general impact of increased vehicular movements 

The site location map illustrates an Eastern Health Board Residential Unit and horticultural 
closeby, and impacts on these should be considered. It is noted that parking and skip storage 
would be in close proximity to the Residential Unit and that only a stream separates the two 
sites. Appropriate boundary treatment and setbacks may need to be detailed . Impacts on the 
existing stream, which runs through the site would also need to be examined. 

Regards 

Myles Farrell 
Planning Dept. 
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